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From: markham‐inc    
Sent: 25 November 2021 12:02 
To: Planning   
Cc: karl heyes   
Subject: Re: NYM/2021/0882/FL 

 
Dear Mrs Bastow. 
 
Many thanks for this. My client has passed you letter to me yesterday and is in the process of sizing up a 
new tank in order to reposition it and to satify you Ecologists concerns. 
 
I sent though some revised drawings on Tuesday, but some of this information will be superceeded by the 
recent amendments. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Philip Markham. 
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